
SB 469: COMPLAINT NOTICE  
 

-

Oregon Health Authority is responsible to evaluate hospital compliance with the rules related to 

as required by statute. 

•  

•  

•  

this unit. 

 

Nurse leader name and phone number: 

-

971-673-0540, or by email at: mailbox.hclc@state.or.us  

Oregon Health Authority website address: 


